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The Edge is planning the Second Annual Art Walk on 

Sunday September 4
th

. The Art Walk will take place at 

the Cenotaph Park, where local artists and artisans will 

display and discuss their works of art. The Art Walk is 

planned to take place on the first weekend of 

September. Everyone is welcome; we look forward to 

seeing you there! 

Anybody who is interested in displaying their art is 

welcomed. Call The Edge at 250-269-7590 for more 

details! 

 

BC Hydro’s free Energy Conservation Assistance 

Program and Energy Savings Kit program has been 

extended to residents in the Southern Interior, including 

Edgewood.  

The Energy Conservation Assistance Program (ECAP) 

will provide qualified low-income BC Hydro residential 

account holders with a home energy evaluation, the 

installation of energy saving products, and personalized 

energy efficiency advice. All of this is free of charge to 

the participant.  

For more information email Emily: Emily@eaga.ca or 

call her toll free number: 1-877-806-3242. 

 

 

 

 
 

Whatshan Lake Family Days A Huge Success! 

 

The Whatshan Lake Family Days was a huge success! 

Everyone had a wonderful time. Festivities started off 

with karaoke Friday afternoon. Then afterwards people 

kicked back to enjoy a delicious meal made up of 

creamy salad, a rich chili, and a succulent rack of ribs. 

All of which was provided by the gracious staff and 

volunteers at the Whatshan Lake Retreat.  

 

When dinner was finished the people’s attention turned 

once more to the stage for the open jam. There were a 

number of groups who played, all of which were very 

well received! 

 

The Staff at the Whatshan Lake Retreat would like to 

thank everyone who helped contribute to make the 

weekend such a success. Special thanks go out to all 

the musical performers and volunteers. See you there 

next year! 

 

 

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591  E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 
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